
CITY OF EULESS 
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING ON A PROJECT TO BE UNDERTAKEN BY THE 

EULESS DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Euless Development Corporation intends to undertake a 
project for improvements to parks and park facilities located at Carr Park.  A public hearing on 
such project will be held by the Board of Directors of the Euless Development Corporation during 
a meeting to be held at 5:30 p.m. on Monday, August 13, 2018, in the Pre-Council Conference 
Room in City Hall, 201 N. Ector Drive, Euless, Texas.  Kim Sutter, Secretary, Board of Directors, 
Euless Development Corporation. 
 


